William P. Kenoi Mayor



Robert A. Fitzgerald *Director*

County of Hawai'i

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION

101 Pauahi Street, Suite 6 • Hilo, Hawai'i 96720 (808) 961-8311 • Fax (808) 961-8411

February 5, 2009

Mohammad Rouf, MPH, CHMM, President Globeteck Group, Inc. 534 Ohohia Street, Suite #B Honolulu, Hawai'i 96819

Dear Mr. Rouf:

SUBJECT: PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR FISCAL YEAR 2008-2009

Industrial Hygiene (Hazardous Materials Survey, Assessment & Planning)

We received your letter of interest and statement of qualifications to provide professional hazardous material survey, assessment and planning professional services to the County of Hawai'i. Thank you for taking the time to prepare and submit those documents and for considering work for the county.

The Qualification Review Committee has determined that your company meets the requirements for qualification in the subject category of professional services. Your documents will be held on file in our office and your firm will be considered for these services as the need arises during this fiscal year.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Fitzgerald

Director